
Alison Mickey
Portland
LD 1154
Dear Members of the Maine Legislature,
I am writing to strongly oppose LD 1154, "An Act to Require That Informed Consent 
for Abortion Include Information on Perinatal Hospice." 
Laws like this assume women are unable to make informed healthcare decisions about
what is best for themselves and their families. Women do not undertake abortions 
lightly. Forcing your beliefs onto women will not prevent abortions -- it only 
increases mental, financial, and other strain on women already making a difficult 
choice. 
I urge you to oppose LD 1154 and affirm Maine’s commitment to its women and 
families. 
Thank you.


